Sisters and Brothers,

Due to the COVID-19 Pandemic and out of respect for member safety, our Executive Board, with the permission of the IBEW 6<sup>th</sup> District International President, have canceled our August 18, 2020 General Membership Union meeting.

## \*Special Electricians and Associates Notice\*

Electricians and Associates, your Electrical Industry Building Corporation has bylaws that require that a Triennial Meeting is held every three years in August of the Union Election year. Due to Covid-19 concerns and the recommendation of council, the Board of Directors at its most recent Board Meeting made a decision to hold our E&A Triennial Meeting immediately after the next regularly held, in-person General Membership Meeting.

For questions and concerns, please call 651-776-4239. During these trying times, I appreciate your understanding and patience. Free, confidential counseling is available through T.E.A.M. at 651-642-0182, your Employee Assistance Program provided by the Union.

Watch your mail and/or our website for notification of a possible September General Membership meeting.

In Brotherhood,

Jamie McNamara